
 The youngest pope was 11 years old.

DAILY BULLETIN NO. 163
Wednesday, May 16th

TODAY
• Polar League Track Conf. Meet @ Barnum-3:30pm/bus @ 

1:30;dismissal @ 1:15
• Last Educational Talent Search: 9th gr. @ 1:09; 6th gr. @ 1:35; 8th gr. 

@ 2:02 & 7th gr. @ 3pm
• SB @ Northland-4pm/ bus @ 2pm, dismissal @ 1:45
• ALC

THURSDAY
• 10th Gr. Science MCA’s - 5th & 6th hr
• JH SB & Bsb vs Aitkin-home-4:30pm
• Bsb @ Bertha-Hewill-5pm/bus @ 3pm/dismissal @ 2:45
• Last Day for Activity Bus
• Homework Help

FRIDAY
• BB (jh also) vs Nashwauk/Keewatin-home-4:30pm

Optional JH Baseball practice tonight.

Due to the incident yesterday, 2nd lunch will not have open lunch for the rest of the year.

Due to a couple of athletic events, Dr. Baumgardt, Steve, Ms Hosna & Ms Burg’s classes will be posted on the 
hs door today

For next year, German 1 will be offered as well as Spanish 1. Enrollment forms for next year are due Wednesday

The Kids Plus Plant Sale is Saturday, May 19, 9am - 1 p.m. Please drop off any plant donations in room 105 by Friday. Thanks!!!

FB players please get your UMD forms in to Coach Staska ASAP!

Monday May 21st a rep from Lake Superior College will be here to meet with seniors and juniors--good chance to answer 
last minute questions for seniors enrolling at LSC.

Internship: The Voyageur Press is looking for a summer intern. This paid position is for an enthusiastic junior or senior interested in 
learning more about the newspaper business. The hours are flexible. Contact Pam Fistere at vpofmg.me@frontier.com if interested.

ALC summer schedule is June 4, 11, 18 & 25 and July 2 & 9 from 3:00 to 5:30pm. Get signed up if you need to attend.

We're doing a penny drive for Kids Plus until May 24th.  We're trying to raise 1,000 dollars in pennies!  Mr. Willard is so 
skeptical of your fund-raising abilities, that he has said, "If they raise 1,000 dollars, I'll ride my bike to school!"--he lives 55 miles from 
school!  Let's do it--let's make him eat his words.  The winning class will get a smoothie party with Mr. Willard.  You get positive points 
for pennies in your jar, but negative points for dollars and for silver coins, so you can "sabotage" other grades!  The jars will be in the 
commons by Greta's office. (The STAFF is winning in the penny drive so far.  We rock!..per Greta)

Last day for the activity bus is THIS Thursday, May 17th.

Kick off your shoes for the summer! Bring in any pair of shoes or sandals and earn 10 cents for our school.  There is a drop off 
box in the high school office and elementary library.

McGregor Sports Acceleration forms are in the high school office. Get your forms turned in to Lisa Kruse along with your fees. 
Deadline is May 19th. (THIS Friday!)

LIBRARY BOOKS are due May 24th.  These people have books out:  Travis Anderson, Gabe Baumgardt, Corrine Becker, Dakota 
Boyd, Kacie Boyd, Tracy Boyd, Tanner Bozell, Martina Bruchu, Breanna Carr, Katy DeMenge, Damian Fairbanks, Darian Fredrickson, Geno 
Hafslund, Trevor Heagle, Cassie Hill, Seth Irwin, Michaela Jackson, Joey Jacobs, Elyssa Jensen, Kiarra Johnson, Noah Johnson, Jennie 
Johnston, Ethan Marotz, Sarah McGrath, Lucas Merrill, Ashlinn Moore, Sierra Nelson, Hannah Orbeck, Solomon Pagan, Casey Pangburn, 
Nathan Peet, Marissa Shaw, Billy Staska, Shi Thomas, Karlee Tierney, Jeff Turner, Megan Vierkandt, Chandra Weimer, Chelsy Wilkie.

There will be report card holds for students that do not turn in their library books or have not paid a shop fee. Seniors need to 
be sure to have all fees paid, (including your lunch bill) and textbooks & library books returned before your last day or your diploma will 
be held.
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